
Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers 
May 13 2024 meeting 

 
 

Meeting was called to order 
 
Secretary report was given and accepted. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
Brought up giving to Fenwood fireworks motion made and passed to donate the same as last year of 
$200.00. 
 
Blower is done.  It needs to be painted yet.  Dean has the paint for this if anyone has the time to paint 
this. 
 
There are a few large culverts that need to be replaced on the trail South of Fenwood.  A grant was 
being put in for these but the grants are not out yet. 
 
When the towns or county starts mowing we will mow.  Don’t have the exact amount left from the 
county yet to know how much other work we can do on the trails.  
 
Dean was having Service Motors look to see if there was an angled slightly offset mower/trimmer that 
would work with our tractor for trimming the berry bushes.   
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
Next meeting will be held on Monday June 10th. 
 
 
Just a reminder turn in any time worked, equipment used and trail worked on to Cindy at 
cindy.manecke@gmail.com or 715-581-2468 or turn it in at the next meeting. 


